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March 10, 2024 



 

2 

               

 A Note from Pastor Phillips: 
     

Thank you for coming to worship with us today.  If you are a first-
time visitor, I would sure like the opportunity to meet you and welcome you per-
sonally.  Because I believe in a Sovereign God, I don’t believe anything hap-
pens by chance.  I believe you were brought here today for a purpose.  I would 
love to help you discover that purpose, and to see if there is any way we as a 
church can bless and minister to you and your family.  Please stop by the Re-
source Center after the service so I can shake your hand.  I’d sure count it a 
privilege.                                                         Pastor Harold 

FINANCIAL UPDATE  
 

Last Week’s Undesignated Offering   $30,647.00 
Last Month’s Average Weekly Undesignated Offering   $25,613.00 

BAPTISM:  The next baptism is schedule for Sunday, April 7.  Call the 
office if you wish to be baptized. 

AWANA NEED:  We need hula hoops!  If you have any, please put 
them in the coat closet for us.  Thanks! 

NEW SESSION!!  

March 5 -  May 28  

Tuesday Evenings  
6  –  8  p .m.  

in  the Jr .  Church Area .  

For  more  in format ion,  ca l l  

the  church of f ice .  

REGISTER TO ATTEND AT GRIEFSHARE.ORG  

If you have lost someone close to you or know some-
one who has, please call to find out more information 

about our weekly GriefShare support group.   
We know it hurts, and we want to help. 

Questions may be directed to  Marge Sexton or Jeanie Miller. 
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Thank you for joining us today for worship.  
Your presence was a blessing. 

If there is any way that our church can 
assist you or your family, please contact the 
office at 410-378-4476. 

We pray that you have been blessed, and 
have found that coming to Pleasant View 

Baptist Church is truly  . . . like coming home. 

Free guest WIFI is available to use with Bible apps 
during the service.  Choose “Sanctuary” and use the password 
12345678. 

PLEASE refrain from bringing food and any drink 
except water into the sanctuary.  Even travel cups 
with lids can spill, causing stains on the upholstered 
pews.  Thank you. 

Pleasant View Baptist Church is a smoke-
free campus.  We encourage you to re-
frain from smoking while on the premis-
es.  If you must smoke while here, please 
do so in your car.  If you have any ques-
tions, please ask one of our Pastors. 

Setting an 
example 

for the next 
generation 

OFFICE HOURS 

The church office is open Monday through Thursday from 8 a.m. to 
4 p.m.  It’s our privilege to serve our Church family.  Thank you! 
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TUESDAY, MARCH 19 
GriefShare - 6:00 p.m. (Jr. Church) 

*** 

THURSDAY, MARCH 21 
C.R.A.S.E. Event (see pg. 5) 

5:30 p.m.  (Sanctuary) 
*** 

FRIDAY, MARCH 22 
Youth Game Night 

6:00 p.m.  (Zoe Center) 
*** 

SATURDAY, MARCH 23 
Draped in Grace Organizing -  

9:00 a.m.  (Zoe Center) 
*** 

Choir Practice - 9:00 a.m. (Sanctuary) 
*** 

SUNDAY, MARCH 24 
Adult Choir Easter Cantata 

6:00 p.m.  (Sanctuary) 
*** 

TUESDAY, MARCH 26 
Senior Breakfast Fellowship 

8:30 a.m.  (Youth Center) 
*** 

THURSDAY, MARCH 28 
Dining with Diabetes Follow-Up 

5:30 p.m.  (Youth Center) 
*** 

Prayer Shawl Ministry 

6:30 p.m.  (Room 112) 
*** 

FRIDAY, MARCH 29 
Commissioned Young Adults 

6:30 p.m.  (Zoe Center) 
*** 

The Passion of the Christ/Lord’s Supper 

6:00 p.m.  (Sanctuary) 
*** 

MONDAY, APRIL 1 
Manna Men - 8:30 a.m. (Youth Center) 
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Join us as we thank Susan Buck for 41 
years of service as our choir director! 

TONIGHT - 6 p.m. in the Sanctuary 

Join us for a night of music, laughter, and 
probably some tears! 

 

Attention and accolades are the LAST things Susan 
would ever want, and we surely are not trying to 
steal jewels from her heavenly crown, BUT we could 
not let her retire  without honoring her service to the 
Lord!  We will have a basket available in the lobby for 
cards and letters to Susan. 
 

After the service, the celebration will continue in 
the Zoe Center with a dessert fellowship.  Please 
plan to bring a nut-free dessert and a drink to 
share. 

THANK YOU! 
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SPECIAL MUSIC SCHEDULE (Evening Service)  

 This week, March 10 Next week, March 17 

Opening:   Celebrating Susan Night Elisabeth Patrick 

Before 
message: Celebrating Susan Night Jason Johnson 

 

The Women’s Ministry is looking for those de-
licious church family recipes to publish in a 
PVBC Church Cook Book. Start looking for 
those  recipes everyone asks for at church  
picnics!!  MARCH IS THE LAST MONTH TO 
SUBMIT A RECIPE FOR THE COOK BOOK! 
To submit a recipe, get a recipe form in the 
lobby or click on the QR code.  
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THIS  WEEK AT  A  GLANCE 
 
SUNDAY, MARCH 10 
 8:45 a.m. - Worship Service (Sanctuary) 
 9:00 & 10:30 a.m. - Small Group Bible Studies 
 10:30 a.m. - Worship Service (Sanctuary) 
 4:30 p.m. - Adult Choir Practice (Room 117) 
 6:00 p.m. - Celebrating Susan! (Sanctuary) 

MONDAY, MARCH 11 
 8:15 a.m. - Bless Your Heart Ministry (Zoe Center) 
 5:00 p.m. - Ladies Softball Practice (Field) 
 6:00 p.m. - Divorce Care (Jr. Church) 
 6:00 p.m. - James Method Bible Study (Coffee Room) 
 6:00 p.m. - MBI (Room 113) 

TUESDAY, MARCH 12 
 7:00 a.m. - Prayer (Sanctuary) 
 1:00 p.m. - Budget Committee (Room 112) 
 6:00 p.m. - Admin. Committee (Room 112) 
 6:00 p.m. - Women Helping Women (Sanctuary) 
 6:00 p.m. - GriefShare (Jr. Church) 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 13 
 5:30 p.m. - God’s Call (Sanctuary) 
 5:45 p.m. - Little Lights (Room 117)  
 5:45 p.m. - Salt Shakers (Jr. Church) 
 5:45 p.m. - Men’s Study/Mentoring (Prayer Room) 
 6:30 p.m. - Awana (Zoe Center) 
 6:45 p.m. - Youth (Youth Center) 
 7:00 p.m. - Adult Bible Study (Sanctuary) 

THURSDAY, MARCH 14 
 8:15 a.m. - Bless Your Heart Ministry (Zoe Center) 
 6:30 p.m. - I Timothy Ladies Bible Study (Room 123) 
 7:30 p.m. - Adult Praise & Worship Practice (Sanctuary) 

FRIDAY, MARCH 15 
 9:00 a.m. - Rooted Homeschool Co-op (Jr. Church) 
 5:00 p.m.. - Sr. Fun Night  (Youth Center) 

SATURDAY, MARCH 16 
 8:00 a.m. - Upward Make-up Game (Zoe Center) 

 9:00 a.m. - Choir Practice (Sanctuary) 
 9:00 a.m. - Ladies Softball Practice (Field) 
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We will again be taking a group of  

women from Pleasant View to this  

conference.   

Use the QR code below to access our 

PVBCWomen24 sign-up page.  We  suggest 

getting a lunch box when you sign up.  Hotel 

info to come soon.   

Don’t delay!   The conference has sold out 

the past two years.   

Reach out to Robin England at 

robinengland69@gmail.com 

or call PVBC Office with  

questions.   
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mailto:robinengland69@gmail.com
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YOUTH 
GAME NIGHT  

Friday, March 22 6 p.m.  

Zoe Center 

 

 

 

 Friday, March 29 6:30 -10:30 p.m. 

In the Zoe Center 
*  BIBLE STUDY  *  FELLOWSHIP   

*  FOOD  *  GAMES 
See Ryan Solak for more information. 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR! 
Saturday, November 2, 2024 in the Zoe Ctr. 

P U R S E  AU C T I O N ! ! !  
This year’s proceeds will go toward next 

year’s Night to Shine Event! 
 

Watch future bulletins for more details! 

YOUTH CAMP REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN! 

STOP BY THE TABLE IN THE HALLWAY! 

CAMP WEEK:  JULY 7-10, 2024! 
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N E W  A D U LT  S U N DAY  S C H O O L  C L A S S !  

  A new Sunday School class for married couples will 
begin Sunday, April 7 (NOTE CHANGE) at 9 a.m. in the 
Jr. Church Area. 

  Brent Starkey will be teaching this class.  Join Brent 
and his wife, Stephanie, and learn ways to enrich and 
preserve your marriage covenant relationship! 

   If you have questions, call Pastor Chris in the office, or 
see Brent Starkey. 
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Ladies Softball 
The PVBC ladies softball team is looking for 
a few good women!  Practices start March 
11th from 5-6:30 on the church field. Call   
Katelyn at 443-466-2790 if interested or for 
more information. 
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The Pearl Ministry 
THE PEARL MINISTRY – is available to meet the needs of our con-
gregation.  If you need a listening ear about a problem, a sound-
ing board for a personal issue, or are looking for some biblical 
wisdom from others who understand difficult circumstances, 
please utilize THE PEARL MINISTRY.  You may leave your contact 
information at 410-378-4476, ext. 876; or email: ThePearlMinis-
try@pvbchurch.com.  The PEARL MINISTRY administrator, Mar-
lene K. Backert, MA; LCPC, NCC, BCPCC will endeavor to get back 
with you within 24 hours.   This confidential service offers en-
couragement, support, comfort and prayer at NO CHARGE.  Our 
current team consists of males and females, and includes a pro-
fessional licensed therapist.  The ages of our lay caregivers/lay 
counselors range from the 30’s to the 60’s.  “Bear one another’s 
burdens, and so fulfill the law of Christ” (Gal. 6:2). 
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SENIOR COFFEE 

SENIOR COFFEE AND BIBLE STUDY IS ON HOLD 
UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.  WATCH FUTURE  
BULLETINS FOR START-UP DATE! 

SENIOR BREAKFAST FELLOWSHIP! 
(55+/ Last Tuesday of the Month!) 

Our next Senior Breakfast Fellowship will be 
held on TUESDAY, MARCH 26, 8:30am in the 
Youth Center! This month, along with our usual 
menu, we want to feature YOUR FRUIT COB-
BLERS! Please bring YOUR favorite FRUIT 
COBBLER to share with our seniors!! We know 
there are some wonderful cobblers out there!!  
PLEASE SIGN UP ON THE SHEET IN THE 
LOBBY to let us know you are coming so we 
can prepare enough for all, and what kind of 
cobbler you can bring! THANK YOU!!!   

 

9 

YOUR SPARE CHANGE 

GOOD FRIDAY, March 29 
at 6:00 p.m., we will 
have a showing of “The 
Passion of the Christ” in 
our sanctuary, and will 
observe the Lord’s 
Supper.   

 

Childcare WILL NOT be available.  Please 
use parental discretion in allowing your 
children to attend.  The movie is quite 
graphic, and may disturb young viewers. 


